
 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 28 May 2021  

 
Fly tipping 
 
Residents are respectfully reminded that you are not permitted to leave unwanted 
items in any communal area on the estate.  This includes within lobbies and outside 
entrances etc.  There is a bulk collection area at basement level outside Great Arthur 
House where you can leave furniture, white goods and other items.  Please note that 
fines will be issued to anyone found fly tipping on the estate. 
 
Communal repairs 
 
Underground exit barrier stuck on open position – reported on 26 May. Status: 
Complete. 
 
Deteriorated paint work on 12th floor fire escape in Gt Arthur House – reported on 26  
May.  Status:  Awaiting completion. 
 
Hatfield House lower ground floor walkway - Return visit by drainage team requested 
on 26 May due to further blockage and pooling of water in the area on the evening of 
25 May. 
 
Communal corridor doors not fully closing on floors 4 & 15 – Reported on 25 May.  
Status: Awaiting completion. 
 
Floor lettering loose on floor 2 in Gt Arthur House – Reported on 25 May.  Status: 
Awaiting completion. 
 
Uneven tarmac by dropped pavement at Hatfield House east – reported on 25 May.  
Status: Booked for contractor to attend on 28 May. 
 
Drop key stuck in external lock at Basterfield House – Reported on 28 May. Status: 
P1 requested. 
 
 
 

 

Repairs free phone:  0800 035 0003   

Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

Estate Office:  0207 253 2556  


